
C-14 Correspondence – Ann Cantrell 
 

 

From: anngadfly@aol.com [mailto:anngadfly@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 12:17 PM 
To: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Item 14 Nov. 9, 2021 council agenda 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear Decision Makers:   
 

Re:  14. Recommendation to adopt resolution authorizing City Manager, or designee, to execute 

a contract, and any necessary documents including any subsequent amendments, with Aclima, 

Inc., a Delaware corporation with offices in San Francisco, CA, for air quality monitoring, at no 

cost to the City, for a maximum six-month pilot period. (Citywide) 

 
 

Long Beach certainly needs more air quality monitors, not only along the 710 Freeway 
and the ports, but also in east Long Beach, where the air quality around Los Cerritos 
Wetlands is equally as polluted.  
 
 

 Residents in Marina Pacifica repeatedly report odors from oil production which cause 
health problems and force the closing of windows.  Currently AQMD requires at least 4 
reports of problems in order to send an inspector from Diamond Bar.  Often by the time 
the inspector arrives, the problem has vanished. 
 
 

I suggest that the City work with the AQMD to set up communication between the air 
monitors and enforcement so that the response can be immediate.   
 
 

Sincerely, 
Ann Cantrell 
Sierra Club Los Cerritos Wetlands Task Force 

 
 

 


